

HEATHER BUCH

1/15/19 Sepp Ren.

Lane County Commissioner East Lane District Heather.Buch@co.lane.or.us

January 15, 2019

Steve Mokrohisky, Lane County Administrator Stephen Dingle, Lane County Council

Dear County Administrator & County Council,

I am writing to declare I have a potential conflict of interest with any votes concerning St. Vincent de Paul Society of Lane County, Inc. I will recuse myself from any votes that present an actual conflict of interest or a direct financial impact on myself or my relatives.

I write this letter to alert the Board of Commissioners and county government in advance of any potential conflicts that could arise in the regular course of business on behalf of Lane County. I am providing this letter to alert the staff and seek their assistance in informing the Board of any business that St. Vincent de Paul Society of Lane County, Inc. has with the county that may come up in the future.

Sincerely,

Heather Buch, Lane County Commissioner - District 5